
 



 
 

 

Our team wants to share our latest effort to spread          

awareness about the COVID-19 crisis. As a local        

campaign in the middle of a global pandemic, we want          

to do our small part in directing people to potentially          

life-saving resources in a time of uncertainty. We are         

excited to announce the launch of our new text         

hotline, which connects Baltimoreans to local and       

state COVID-19 resources. 

 

Keep a lookout for the hotline on our social media and           

digital billboards across the city. We’ll be following up         

with our neighbors who use the hotline to see what          

their communities need. 

 

Try it out for yourself—and pass it along to friends and           

family. Text COVID to 55444 to stay in the loop with           

the latest developments and guidelines regarding      

COVID-19. And, please remember to continue      

practicing social distancing!  

  

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Stay well, 

 

Team Thiru 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Copyright © 2020 Thiru for Baltimore, All rights reserved. 

You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Thiru for Baltimore 

PO Box 22508 

Baltimore, MD 21203-4508 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

Interested in donating? Contribute ​here​ or send a check to PO Box 22508 Baltimore, MD 21203, 

payable to "Thiru Vignarajah for Baltimore." 

By Authority: Thiru Vignarajah for Baltimore. Tunji Williams, Treasurer. 
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